2 Beacon Way
Sneaton
Whitby

Y022 5SHR

28" May 2018

North Yorkshire National Parks.

I am enclosing this letter with my applicaction to alter the access onto our garden.

I have spoken to the highways department regarding the proposed access and the officer dealing
with it has given approval ( in principle ).

The officer dealing with it is William Binks. He works in this area.

His contact e mail is
He stated you would contact him directly for his views on the matter.

Yours Faithfully

lan Pyman:






